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Gregg Harding

From: Gregg Harding
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 10:17 AM
To: Scott Sallis
Cc: Samantha Garrett
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: City of Pensacola Architectural Review Board Meeting / Pre-

meeting Comments

Thanks for pointing that out, Scott. I also see a note on Sheet A101 stating, “provide new border w/ reuse of 
ballast rock” at the front porch entrance.  
 

Gregg Harding, RPA 
Historic Preservation Planner  
Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com 

222 W Main St. 
Pensacola, FL 32502 
Office: 850.435.1676 
gharding@cityofpensacola.com 

  
 
Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of Pensacola officials and 
employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public 
records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, 
contact our office by phone or in writing. 

 

From: Scott Sallis <scott@dalsal.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 10:10 AM 
To: Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com> 
Cc: Samantha Garrett <samantha@dalsal.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: City of Pensacola Architectural Review Board Meeting / Pre‐meeting Comments 

 
THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL ACCOUNT 

Gregg,  
Our intent regarding the Wall and re-use of ballast rock is indicated on Sheet A001. 
 
 
J. Scott Sallis, AIA 
Principal Architect 
Dalrymple | Sallis Architecture 
850-470-6399 
 
503 E. Government St. 
Pensacola, FL 32502 
www.dalsal.com 

 
 
On Thu, Oct 14, 2021 at 9:30 AM Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com> wrote: 



2

Good morning, 

  

I was able to meet with the ARB Chairman and UWF Historic Trust Advisor to review the October 21 
ARB agenda packet. They had the following comments regarding the item for 815 N. Baylen Street: 

  

Can the applicants address the board’s concerns pertaining to the front wall. At the May 2021 
meeting, reuse of some of the stone or adding wings to the drive bordering the driveway was 
discussed. 

  

Attached is a draft agenda for the Thursday, September 21 meeting which will be held at 2:00pm 
and in the 2nd-floor Hagler-Mason conference room at City Hall. You or a representative will need to 
be in attendance to present your item and to answer any questions from the board. Please be aware 
that the order of the agenda items is subject to change. The draft agenda packet will also be posted 
online by the end of the day on October 14 and can be found at 
https://pensacola.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.  

  

Please let me know if you have any questions moving forward. I will also email you a little closer to 
the meeting in case there are any changes. Thank you. 

  

Best, 

  

  

Gregg Harding, RPA 

Historic Preservation Planner  

Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com 

222 W Main St. 

Pensacola, FL 32502 

Office: 850.435.1676 

gharding@cityofpensacola.com 
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Florida has a very broad public records law. As a result, any written communication created or received by City of Pensacola officials and 
employees will be made available to the public and media, upon request, unless otherwise exempt. Under Florida law, email addresses are public 
records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this office. Instead, 
contact our office by phone or in writing. 

  


